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Monday 9th January 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

It is my pleasure to begin 2023 as the new Headteacher of Kielder Primary School and Nursery.
Allow me to begin by wishing you and your loved ones a happy and healthy new year.

I would like to pay tribute to Mrs Hartland; under her leadership, our school has gone from
strength to strength and I am excited to take up the baton and lead our pupils and staff into the
next stage of its journey.

I strongly believe that outstanding learning happens when home and school work together. As
Headteacher, I will work proactively with you to ensure that your child thrives, both personally
and academically, during their time with us.

I am keen to spend some time getting to know the school and everyone in it fully; this is my
priority for the next few weeks. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any
questions or concerns as we begin a brand new term of learning.

Yours faithfully

L. Ferris
Mr Lee Ferris
Headteacher

Chair of Governors: Mr Steve Jones
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